
WTAK Radio 
Peter P. Barber, President 

April 9, 1982 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 4, Box 321 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Kermit: 

This letter is to confirm your description of our programming 
on April 4. Thank you for your letter. I regret not answering 
your previous one. We are pleased to know that you receive 
the same high quality broadcasting that our immediate area 
receives. We are a new station and take great pride in 
what we do. 

I have a fairly good idea where you are located because I 
have relatives living in Hazelton, PA. Here are several 
copies of some local advertising we have been doing this 
past year. 

Cordially, 

Tina . Rowell 
Secretary 
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